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[h FORBES METROPOLITAN HEALTH CENTER

[ 225 Penn Avenue . Pittsbu,gh, Pennsylvania 15221 . 412/247 2424

April 19.1985

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comminston
Attention John E. Glenn, Chlof

Nuclear Materials Saf et y Section B,
Division Of Radiation Safety & Safeguards

631 Park Avenue
King Of Prunsta, pA.. 19406

1.! CENSE # 17-15928-01

SUIUECT: Inspection # 030-10041/85-01

Dear Dr. Glenn

Thia letter (* our reponse to the Notice of Violatton resulting from the
inspection of our NRC authorized act tvition which wan conducted February 22,
1985.

A. On March 4, 1434 a minadminist rat ton occurred. This wan not reported
to the NRC.
On darch 9 1945 a letter was acnt t o t he NRC providing the required
;ntormatton regarding the minadmintntration.

B.I. During the last year. Barium-113 wam not includod in the annual accuracy
check of the dono callirator.
An accuracy check uning B.ir t um-13) wan conducted following the inspectton.
The result n wero wit hin the acceptable limits. Thin t ent will be conduct ed
annually,

b,2. At the time of the inapcetion innervice training for Department personnel
was t hree months overdue.
On Ma rch 7, 1985 Radiatton he,fety training for Nuclear Hedtelne pornonnel
wan conducted. In t he f uture, t raining will occur annually.

h,1. Wo do not agree wit h your finding = that our proceduron relating to the
opening of packagen woro inconsistent with our npplication for lleenne
or our nupport letter dated May 20, 1980
Ilowe ve r , offective April 22, 1985 all linal nource cont alocrn will be
wipod. annayed and the ronuttn recorded.

If you have any qucntionn regarding t hin ronponne picano contact our Radt-
at ton Safet y Of ficer, Chuck McCoy, at ( 'el 2 )-2 4 7-26 31.

Thank You.
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Richard T. Herk,
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